
                     
June 14, 2007    

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

At its meeting on Wednesday, June 13, 2007, the Commission considered the attached report 
entitled, “Green Roof Feasibility Report Roofing Rehabilitation Program.”  

The Commission approved the Recommendation contained in the report, as listed below:  

“It is recommended that the Commission:  

1. Endorse adoption of the City of Toronto report “Making Green Roofs Happen” to buildings 
owned by the Toronto Transit Commission.  

2. Approve the staff recommendation to implement a green roof pilot project at the existing 
Victoria Park Subway Station, new Victoria Park Canopy, and the existing Wilson 
Carhouse (cool roof).  

3. Authorize staff to seek approval of additional funds of $3,200,000.00 ($2,700,000.00 for 
Project 3.1 Finishes, Roofing Rehabilitation Program and $500,000.00 for Project 3.9 
Buildings and Structures Projects, Victoria Park Bus Terminal Replacement) in order to 
implement the green roof pilot project at the above locations as part of the 2008-2012 
Capital Program, subject to City approval of the project and additional funding.  

4. Forward this report to the Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial Officer, the City 
Manager and the City Budget Committee for consideration and confirmation of increased 
debt target financing and funding through the Green Municipal Funding Program.”     

The foregoing is forwarded to the City Budget Committee for information and necessary action, as 
noted above. 
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Sincerely,      

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
1-16 
Attachment  

Copy: Ms. Shirley Hoy, City Manager, City of Toronto  
Mr. Joseph Pennachetti, Deputy City Manager & Chief Financial Officer 


